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From: "CALLEJA CRESPO Daniel (ENV)" 
@ec.europa.eu>

Date: 12 May 2020 at 14:44:04 CEST
To: @gmail.com>

Subject: Request for information Exxon Mobil

Dear  

Thank you very much for your e-mail in which you request further
information in relation to the short courtesy meeting requested by Mr Dave
Andrew Vice President responsible for Sustainability in Exxon Mobil on the
occasion of Mr Andrew’s visit to Brussels. 

In the course  of the meeting, Mr Andrew presented the sustainability report of
his company which I have the pleasure to enclose.

Thanking you for your interest in our work, I remain 

Yours sincerely

Daniel Calleja

https://corporate.exxonmobil.com/Community-engagement/Sustainability-
Report

Sent from my iPad
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